
, 

To Representatives on the House Health Care Committee:  

My name is Mary Grant and I am a Nurse Practitioner in Portland, Oregon. I am writing to 

urge you to support HB3063 which seeks to remove the non-medical vaccine exemption from 

Oregon Law. The fact that there are children that are not vaccinated in the community it puts 

children at risk who either have an illness or are to young to receive a vaccination. I am not 

saying to take away a parents right's to make decisions about their children's health care it 

just requires that their children be vaccinated. Thank you for your time. Please support HB 

3063.  

Mary Grant ANP 

Mary Grant  

granbour@frontier.com  

1809 NW 156th Avenue  

Beaverton, Oregon 97006 
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